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Ms. Brandi Rai 
President 
Alberta School Councils' Association 
207, 11010 - 142 Street 
Edmonton AB  T5N 2R1 
 
Dear Brandi: 
 
It was a pleasure to meet with you on June 26, 2023. Thank you for your letter providing 
me with information about the advocacy resolutions adopted at the Alberta School 
Councils’ Association (ASCA) annual general meeting held from April 21 to 23, 2023. I 
appreciate the opportunity to respond.  
 
Alberta’s government values the feedback provided by educational partners on how we 
can improve the educational system for all teachers, teacher leaders, staff, students, 
and parents.  
 
I commend ASCA on its continued commitment to promoting and preserving meaningful 
parental involvement in our province’s Kindergarten to Grade 12 education system, and 
I look forward to working with ASCA, and with education stakeholders from across the 
province, to ensure that all students in Alberta receive the best education possible. 
 
Best, 

 
 
Demetrios Nicolaides 
Minister of Education 


